FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL

ANNUAL RETREAT

THIRD FLOOR TRAINING ROOM, CITY HALL

MARCH 17, 2005

5:00 P.M.

Present:
Mayor Marshall B. Pitts, Jr.

Council Members James K. Keefe (District 1); Mable C. Smith (District 2) (excused at 8:30 p.m.); Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Lois A. Kirby (District 5) (excused at 8:25 p.m.); Paul Williams (District 6); Curtis Worthy (District 7) (arrived at 7:05 p.m.)

Absent:
Council Member Johnny Dawkins (District 9)

Others Present:
Roger L. Stancil, City Manager


Karen M. McDonald, City Attorney


Stanley Victrum, Assistant City Manager


Kyle Sonnenberg, Assistant City Manager


Doug Hewett, Director of Strategic Initiatives and


  Corporate Communications


Jason Brady, Public Information Officer


Lyle Sumek, Sumek & Associates, Inc.


Member of the Press

Mayor Pitts called the retreat to order at 5:15 p.m. and turned the meeting over to Lyle Sumek of Sumek and Associates.

Mr. Sumek led Council through a series of exercises to clarify the City’s Vision Statement and Mission Statement and to refine the Council’s core beliefs and values.

The next session is scheduled for Thursday, March 24, 2005, at 5:30 p.m. in the Third Floor Training Room, City Hall, 433 Hay Street.  Council requested to have the meeting time modified to allow all Council members to attend the groundbreaking ceremonies slated for Thursday, March 24, 2005, at 4:30 p.m. related to the Fire Station on Langdon Road/FSU.

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

______________________________

______________________________

ROGER L. STANCIL




MARSHALL B. PITTS, JR.

Deputy City Clerk



Mayor
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